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	                                             NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

	
	
	

	                                                 ROAD DISTRICT BUDGET

	
	
	

	
	
	

	     Notice is hereby given that a Tentative Budget and Appropriation Ordinance for the 
	

	
	
	

	Sugar Grove Township Road District, Kane County, Illinois, for the fiscal year beginning
	
	

	
	
	

	April 1, 2020 and ending March 31, 2021, will be on file and conveniently available for 
	
	

	
	
	

	public inspection by appointment only at 54 Snow Street, Sugar Grove IL  60554 from and after 

May 1, 2020.  The ordinance will also be available for inspection on the Township’s website at www.townshipofsugargrove.com.  
Notice is further given that a public hearing on said Budget and Appropriation Ordinance is scheduled for 6:00 P.M. on Tuesday, June 2, 2020, at Sugar Grove Township, 54 Snow Street, Sugar Grove, IL and that final action on this ordinance will be taken at a meeting at the same location immediately following the public hearing on June 2, 2020.  In the event that Governor Pritzker’s stay at home order is extended past June 2, 2020, the public hearing will be held electronically, and information on how to access the hearing will be provided by the Township at (630) 466-4283.  
	
	

	[bookmark: _GoBack]SUGAR GROVE ROAD DISTRICT PUBLIC HEARING AGENDA 6/2/2020
I. Call to Order
II. Explanation of Sugar Grove Road District Budget & Appropriation Ordinance
III. Comments & Questions Regarding Road District Budget Ordinance #2020-2
IV. Consideration & Potential Approval of Budget Ordinance #2020-2
V. Adjournment
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